
Frognot Water Supply Corporation 
9329 CR 628 

Blue Ridge, Texas 75424 
(972) 752-5798 

 

March 18, 2014 

Dear Member: 

Dear Member: 

 

In accordance with our Election Procedures; there will not be a Board of Director election this 

year. There are three open positions and we have had only two candidates. Terri Dunn and 

Dawn Gordey will serve as your Directors. At a later date the Frognot WSC Board of Directors 

will appoint someone to fill the position until our next Annual Meeting. 

 

This does not mean that we will not have the Annual Meeting. We will hold this year’s Annual 

Meeting on April 18, 2014, at 7:30 p.m. at the Blue Ridge Community Center. 

     

In an effort to keep revenues where needed and to encourage conservation, the Board of 

Directors will institute new water rates effective with the April 15, 2014 billing. The new rates 

are as follows: 

 0 – 5,000 gallons-- $3.75 per thousand gallons-- No change. 

 5,001 – 10,000 gallons--new rate $5.50 per thousand gallons--Old rate was 

$4.50 per thousand gallons. 

 10,001 – 15,000 gallons--new rate $6.25 per thousand gallons--Old rate was  

$5.25 per thousand gallons. 

 

 15,001 gallons + $6.75 per thousand gallons--Old rate was $5.75 per thousand 

gallons. 

The last water rate increase was in March 2011. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Robert Todd at the phone number listed above. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Frognot WSC Board of Directors 

Board of 

Directors: 
 

President: 

Janet Parsons 

 

Vice-President: 

Lydia Brandtt 

 

Secretary: 

Jack Knight 

 

Director: 

Terri Dunn 

 

Director: 

Dawn Gordey 

 


